
WEST BOROUGH 
Friday 3rd May 2019 

Equality, Responsibility, Respect, Resilience, Challenge 
Dates for 
May 
6th  May Day - SCHOOL CLOSED 
7th   Year R trip to Wingham Wildlife Park 
7th  Lime Class Assembly 2:30pm 
10th  Silver Birch Class Assembly 2:30pm 
w/c 13th KS2 SATs Week 
17th  PTFA Pamper Evening 7:30pm 
20th  Year 5 & 6 Bake Sale 3:15pm 
22nd   Bonsai Class Assembly 2:30pm 
23rd  Lilac Class Assembly 2:30pm 
24th  Last Day of Term 5 
June 
3rd   First Day of Term 6 
4th  Yr 5 Secondary School Meeting 6:30pm 
5th   Sports Day 
12th  Music Concert *change to previously advertised date 

13th  Ebony Class Assembly 2:30pm 
17th  Yr R Fathers Day Assembly and Stay & 
  Play 1:45pm 
18th  Nursery Stay & Play 8:35am 
20th  Nursery Stay & Play 2:00pm 
July 
1st  Inset Day - SCHOOL CLOSED 
4th  Elm Class Assembly 2:30pm 
6th  Summer Fair 
9th  Yr 1 Trip to Bodiam Castle 
9th  Yr 6 Performance 2pm & 7pm 
11th  Juniper Class Assembly 2:30pm 
15th  Reports to Parents/Carers 
15th  Yrs R– Discos 
17th  Transition Day 
17th   Open Evening  3:30 - 5:00pm 
19th  Nursery Leavers Tea Party 3:30pm 
22nd  Year 6 Prom 7:30pm 
23rd  Year 6 Leavers Assembly 10:00am 
23rd   Last Day of Term 6 

Headteacher’s Blog 

As always, it’s been a busy start 
to the term! 

The term began with our Proud to Be British Day 
last Friday. The highlight was certainly Mr Eades’ 
black cab! We’re so grateful for his time. Check 
out our website for photos of the day. 

Year 5 launched their topic, Our Place, with a visit 
from the Mayor of Maidstone. We look forward  
to seeing their letters back to him, all about      
Maidstone.  

We enjoyed having parents visit our Art Gallery 
this week; I’m sure, like us, you are very proud of 
your children's finished art work! 

It’s also been wonderful to have parents visiting 
Forest School with Year R and Nursery this week - 
we hope you enjoyed your visit too! 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter 
@BoroughWest to keep up to date with 

what’s going on! 

Pokemon Cards 
Just a reminder, that from Tuesday, Pokemon 
Cards will no longer be able to be brought in to 
school.  Thank you for your support with this. 
 
School Uniform 
Please ensure your child is in full school uniform 
each day; this includes a school jumper or          
cardigan and appropriate footwear. We             
understand that sometimes, due to a broken 
washing machine, or foot growth, this is not      
possible for a very short period of time.   In these 
circumstances, please let your child’s teacher 
know.  Thank you. 
 

We have had several phone calls from our  neighbouring 
residents complaining that cars are being parked             
inconsiderately in Cherry Orchard and Greenway.   

We have also had parents ‘double parking’ in the drop off 
area, which makes access impossible for buses returning 
from school trips.  

Please be responsible when bringing and collecting children 
from school, parking in designated areas only.    Thank you. 



 

FREE FAMILY CRAFT AFTERNOON 
Thinking about God's family 

St Andrew's Church invites you to join us  on  

Sunday 19th May 2019  

from 2pm to 4pm 

  Free  tea, coffee and cakes 

  Free  craft activities 

  Free  games 

 

Join us for our family fun afternoon of crafts and games. 

Try out our 'wider family' themed crafts.  
 

 

St Andrew's Church 


